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From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2012 8:56:00 AM
To: Rob Toerne
Subject: FW: Scope change PO
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_

From: ADAM.C.LANDRY@sargentlundy.com
[mailto:ADAM.C.LANDRY@sargentlundy.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 4:19 PM
To: Eric M. Robeson
Subject: Scope change PO

Eric,

When the paperwork is approved, could you make sure a copy of the PO is sent to both
Todd and myself.

Thanks.

Regards,
____________________________
Adam C. Landry
Professional Engineer of Indiana, Illinois, Alberta
Project Manager

Sargent & Lundy, LLC
55 East Monroe Street
Chicago, Illinois 60603

Phone: 312-269-7292
Cell: 312-656-2464
Fax: 312-269-9602
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